
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

February 12, 2025 

 

TRAFFIC ALERT – ACCESS ROAD TO PARKING GARAGE FROM 

KING ST TO TEMPORARILY CLOSE ON MONDAY FEB. 17, 2025 

  
Alico Road – that provides access to the parking Garage at the Leonard L. Williams Justice 

Center from N. King Street -- will be completely closed for all of Monday February 17, 2025 due 

to excavation work related to the expansion of the Custom House. 

 

During this brief closure, those who park at the garage are advised to use the entrances and exits 

on the Walnut Street side of the parking garage.  

 

Alico Road is expected to reopen on Tuesday Feb. 18, 2025. 

 

Additional details on traffic disruptions during construction are available on Delaware Judicial 

Branch website courts.delaware.gov/traffic. 

 

https://courts.delaware.gov/traffic.aspx

